Cabinet Meeting
Vernon BC
April 28th, 2023
Conference Report

DG Debbie and fellow cabinet members
Well here we are at conference time!! Our registration is less than we had hoped for, but we are happy
to have broken the 100 registration mark.
Several dedicated Lions have worked really hard to make our last District D Conference a fun one with
lots of fellowship enjoyed by all who attend.
| would like to take a moment to thank PDG Norma, PDG Wanda, Lion Ken for their hard work and
dedication to making this a memorable conference.
It has been my pleasure to be on your cabinet DG Debbie.

Respectively Submitted
PDG Debbie Bostock



